Announcement of leaving

Leslie Wanmer <lwanmer@sgcsd.net>
Tue 9/13/2022 2:18 PM

To: John Geniti <JGeniti@sgcsd.net>;Catie Magil <cmagil@sgcsd.net>;Anthony Peconie
<APeconie@sgcsd.net>;Alexis Shaffer <AShaffer@sgcsd.net>;Susan Swartz <SSwartz@sgcsd.net>

Tuesday September 13, 2022

| wanted to make you aware that after much deliberation, | have to choose to make the decision to
resign as a teacher aide for the Scotia-Glenville school district. My last day will be this Friday September
16, 2022. | greatly apologize for not being able to give my full two-week notice as | would have preferred
to do, in order to avoid placing the least amount of stress on your end in finding a replacement for me.

However, sometimes life doesn't allow for those ideal situations to take place as is such the case with my
situation.

For the past few months | have been commuting up north every weekend to check on and stay with a
loved one who lives alone. Over this past summer | had considered relocating prior to the begining of
the school year, which would explain why you may have been contacted by an employer for reference
checks.

| thought that | could continue to remain here during the weekdays and commute up north on
weekends, but it quickly proved that it wasn't feasible to continue doing so, nor is it in the best interest
of my loved one. | will be relocating up north next week. A valuable lesson | learned from the sudden
death of my husband two years ago is that life is fleeting and we are given such limitations of spending
valuable quality time with those who mean the most to us.

| want to thank you for having me be a part of the Scotia-Glenville schoo! district family. | am beyond
grateful to have had the opportunity to be around and learn from such outstanding educators.

-Leslie Wanmer



